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March 06th, 2017

Dr. Fernando Álvarez Noguera

Dear Editor,


We are submitting our article entitled “Characterization of epibionts associated with gastropod shells inhabited by Isocheles sawayai (Crustacea, Decapoda, Anomura) on the north coast of Santa Catarina” by Stanski (postgraduate student); da Silva (postgraduate student) and Castilho (researcher professor). We would like inform that this paper was professionally proofread by Proof Reading Service (native English review).

We hereby declare that the manuscript has never been published before (in part or as a whole), nor has it ever been sent to be published elsewhere.

If appreciated and approved, we kindly ask you to publish it in Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad, because this is the first study of epibionts with Isocheles sawayai.
Also, as a supplementary document, the doctoral student certificate is attached.
As requested we suggest the following reviewers: 
Dr. Adilson Fransozo

email: fransozo@ibb.unesp.br
Professional address: Universidade Estadual Paulista Júlio de Mesquita Filho, Instituto de Biociências, Departamento de Zoologia. 

Distrito de Rubião Junior, - Botucatu, SP - Brazil 
Fone: (14) 38800622.
Dr. Carlos Litulo

email: Litos@imensis.net

Professional address: Departamento de Ciências Biológicas, Faculdade de Ciências, Universidade Eduardo Mondlane, Maputo, Mozambique

Fone: +258 (I) 4921 77; Fax:+258 (1) 4921 76.

             Please, let us know if the manuscript arrived in a good order.

With our best regards

Thank you
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_________________________________________

MSc Gilson Stanski

(bio.gilson@hotmail.com)
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